
Maths and English: 

We have been 

continuing our work 

with the story of the 

three little pigs and 

next week we will be 

making our own straw 

houses. In Maths this 

is week we have 

started to look at 

fractions in particular 

halves and quarters in 

3D and 2D. 

Topic: We have now all made our pull along toys and some 

children took home their own creations, we hope you like 

their hard work ☺ We now begin our science topic for this 
half term exploring light and sound. We will be junk 

modelling to make our own instruments, so any clean 

yoghurt pots, crisp tins you can send in with our already 

lovely collection of junk modelling equipment, will be greatly 

received ☺

Messages from Mrs Dixon: 
Please can you make sure that you are sending in reading books, reading records and home school 

books in every day, thank you. 

A letter went home this week also, about a trip to Purple Oaks sensory room on the 18th December, if 
you would like your child to attend please send back the consent form as soon as possible to book a 

place. 

If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –
birch@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk
Have a lovely weekend ☺

“Brrr, this week has got chilly! 
Please make sure children 
bring to school their hat, 

scarf and gloves, especially 
on days we visit Forest 

school. We will continue to 
go out what ever the 

weather. Thank you. Mrs 
Farthing"

A letter went out to you all last week about Christmas week: I thought I would give a 
few reminders for those who may not have received the letter. 

The following date has been set for class to host a Christmas Celebration:
Thursday 12 December 2024 Birch Class (09:45 start)

We also have the following Christmas events taking place:
▪ Friday, 6 December 2024 - Year 6 pupils will go to the Winchester Cathedral event.
▪ Thursday, 12 December 2022 - Christmas Jumper Day, Christmas Dinner. 
▪ Friday, 13 December 2024 – Santa’s Grotto and Christmas Disco.

Please keep checking your child’s home school book for letters to complete in order for 
us to ensure we know how many people will be attending the different events, thank 
you!!
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